
From: Matthijs van der Wel [mailto:wel@fox-it.com] 

Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2007 4:49 PM 

To: Chbib, Aghiath [AGT] 

Cc: Paul Bakker; Jack Grossat 

Subject: RE: upcoming event (Workshop&Training)  

 

Hi Aghi, 

 

You mentioned in your email: 

 

** We will go for these options  

 

So I included the engineer. As I now understand, you don't want a training of the data diode, just two 

times the same presentation of our products: one time for the partners of AGT and a second time for 

potential end customers. Am I correct? 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Matthijs 

 


